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July 2, 1986

.

Docket No. 50-461

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Dr. W. R. Butler, Director

BWR Project Directorate No. 4
Division of BWR Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Clinton Power Station
Review of Draft Operating License

Dear Dr. Butler:

The review of the Clinton Power Station (CPS) Draft Low Power
Operating License (NPF-55) that was transmitted in NRC letter dated June
18, 1986, has been completed by Illinois Power (IP). The following are
IP's comments on the draft operating license:

Item (11)D., Page 6: In Illinois Power letter to the NRC (U-600552),

IP requested a deferral of the Traversing
Incore Probe System preoperational testing
until " prior to exceeding 5% of rated reactor
power" and not " prior to reactor heatup" asJ

stated in item (b).
.

This change was agreed to in a June 23, 1986 discussion with Mr. B. L.
Siegel and Mr. R. Becker of NRR.

If you have any q2estions regarding these comments or require additional;

information, please call me.'

Sincerely yours,
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Manager - Licensing and Safety'
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t cct B. L. Siegel, NRC Clinton Licensing Project Manager
l NRC Resident Office

Regional Administrator, Region III, USNRC
Illinois Department of Nuclear Safety gg)()I
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